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A booming economy and rising disposable incomes have contributed to the evolution of online
shopping stores. In what is clearly being seen as a boost to the online retail sector, a recent survey
by ASSOCHAM has revealed that about 40 per cent among those surveyed across cities like the
aforesaid cities like Delhi, Mumbai, Chennai, Bangalore, Kolkata, Ahmadabad, Chandigarh,
Ludhiana, Lucknow and Jaipur said they prefer to shop online. In fact this inclination among the
youth is going to help the online retail industry to reach Rs 7,000 crore marks by 2015, ASSOCHAM
predicts. Among the reasons cited by the youth, ones like convenience to shop anytime during the
24 hours and ability to collect detailed product information have helped fuel the trend.

Besides the convenience of researching a variety of products available and comparing prices from
different vendors anywhere in the world, are also a factor. Interestingly, a majority of consumers
also said they shop online to purchase products that cannot be found in malls and the local markets.
FlipOclick- a complete online shopping site in India contributing great skill of expedient, truthful,
excellence and price tag effectual experience of Shopping online in India just over a mouse snap.
Online shopping in Mumbai was on top among the 5 leading cities in online shopping in India, which
is set to become the third largest nation of internet users in the next two years with a large chunk of
youngsters eager to adopt new technologies with rapidly changing lifestyles.

Flipoclick proffer to grant extensive catalogue of substance under categories like Fashion &
Lifestyle, Gadgets, Hobby & Gift items, Health, Beauty and Personal care etc from all chief brands
accessible in the country and abroad in order to make available matchless quality and variety of
option to our members / customers.Flipoclick is distinguished among the Best online shopping sites
in India; Right from browsing to delivery, you can track your order, get good prices, even the
customer service is very strong. Raise any issue, it's efficiently resolved. We feel that it's this focus
on customer satisfaction and ownership of the customer experience that is working in our favour.

We are here to provide a transparent , innovative, pleasant and pester free shopping experience
through Best class product, speedy deliverance and worth for money. Increasing access to internet,
more iPods, smart phones, sophisticated technology that gives 3D view of products, time poor
consumers, increasing costs of real estate, will all lead to a shift to digital commerce.  It is going to
be our endeavor to bring you the best that top online shopping in India has to offer around the world.
Flipoclick want to inspire you with exciting blends of fashion and brands by offering the latest and
greatest of contemporary trends.
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